
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

The M6 Stage 1 will connect President 
Avenue at Kogarah to the M8 at Arncliffe, 
connecting southern Sydney to the wider 
motorways network. 

From Monday 14 September 2020, we will 
decommission the underground fuel tanks at the 
former 7-Eleven service station and install 
monitoring equipment in and around the site so 
that we can make the site safe and ready for 
construction of the M6 Stage 1 project. 

We will continue to keep you updated as we 
progress our work at the site. Our work area is 
shown on the map over the page. 
 

What does our work involve? 

Our work involves locating underground fuel 
tanks, disconnecting services and 
decommissioning underground tanks. 

We will remove any leftover fuel from the tanks 
and fill them with foam to make them safe. 

We will also install ground monitoring equipment 
and take samples to help us understand the 
ground conditions and the potential impacts from 
the previous operation of the 7-Eleven service 
station.  

We will also be including security cameras to 
protect our property and equipment. 

We will be using light vehicles, liquid foam, 
delivery trucks, scanning equipment, concrete 
saw, hand tools, compressors and an excavator 
to complete the work.  

    

                                                      

 

Our work schedule 

Our work will take up to eight weeks to complete, 
weather permitting. Our work hours are:  

Day work: 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday 

                  8am to 1pm, Saturday 

 
We will not be working public holidays. 

  How will our work affect you? 

Our work is expected to create some noise. We 
will reduce our noise by turning off equipment 
and vehicles when they are not being used.  

There may also be a small amount of odour as 
we carry out our work on the fuel tanks.   

For the safety of our workers and the community, 
there will be traffic control and exclusion zones in 
place during our work. We ask that pedestrians 
and motorists take care when navigating around 
our work area. 

The safety and wellbeing of our workforce 
and the wider community is our highest 
priority. Our people are following hygiene 
and appropriate social distancing measures 
and will continue to do so. 

Currently, our infrastructure construction 
projects are considered essential to the 
economy and will continue as planned 
across the city and state. 

The M6 Stage 1 project will deliver 5,300 
jobs and support the local economy. 

M6 Stage 1 

Decommissioning underground fuel tanks at                  
736 Princes Highway, Kogarah from                         

Monday 14 September 2020  

September 2020 

 

 



 

Location of work at 736 Princes Highway, Kogarah  
 

 

 
 


